[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention:  All Algebra and World Language Students and Families,
 
During the 2017-2018 school year, there was a change to our District grade point average (GPA) policy.  EIC (Local) was changed to allow for more opportunities and choice for your student.  One of the changes involved including some middle school courses for high school credit.  Only a specified number of courses are actually counted in your student’s GPA.  We want to remind you that World Languages will be included in your student’s GPA. For more information or to access the list of courses included, please click on the link below. 
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